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Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting funding for the Town of Chenango Wastewater Treatment Plant Improvements in 

fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Chenango, located at 

1529 State Route 12, Binghamton, NY 12901. The funding would be used to address significant 

water quality issues. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the money would 

improve much needed water infrastructure.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI 

of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Marc Molinaro  

Member of Congress 


